From: Toni Adejuyigbe

To: M&CP - Licensing
Subject: Chicago Booth Late Night License Application
Date: 23 November 2022 23:48:55

THIS IS AN EXTERNAL EMAIL

To whom it may concern,
I am a resident within the Barts Square development, EC1A 7BD

I would like to raise an objection to the application put in by chicago booth. In respect of: The University of
Chicago Booth School of Business

Premises Address: One Bartholomew Close, Bart's Square EC1A 7BL Ward: Farringdon within

The reason of the objection is that from my friends and family who have attended business school, I understand
that the parties usually get very loud.

Permitting the sale of alcohol past 9pm, would significantly increase the social activity around the development
and noise because of that.

Sound gets trapped between the buildings and quickly become amplified. Multiple routes from the university
lead through the Barts Square development to nearby tube stations (Barbican, Farringdon, Elizabeth Line).
Having people coming from a party pass through the Middlesex Passage which notoriously traps noise and
would significantly impact residents in Hogarth house, Abernethy House and Dominion Building. Other routes
would aLao impact the Levett building and more.

The combination of these buildings would affect a high number of the residents in the area.
Please consider only permitting the sale of alcohol until 9pm from Monday - Friday.

Kind regards,
Oluwatoni Adejuyigbe



